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Dear parent/carer, 

Re: Photography booster sessions 

Following on from my email regarding the dates and times of the last booster sessions which will be 

running before the photography exam, unfortunately the afternoon session on the INSET day, 

Monday 15th April, will not be able to take place due to change of schedule for staff training.  

I look forward to seeing as many of the students at the next booster session on Tuesday 16th April at 

3.30pm - 6pm. 

Have a lovely Easter. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Richards 

Photography Department   
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